
 
FROM THE BOARDROOM 
 

Board Meeting held 27 May 2021 
 

1. FINANCE. 

The Net Surplus for the month of April 2021 was $154,635. The YTD Net Surplus is $1,196,584. 

This is $323,585 over budget.  

 

2. MICLUB 

The first day of live competition using the MiClub system will be 30 June. The first live timesheet 

will open on 22 June. Members will be able to access practice timesheets from 15 June. 

 

3. CENTENARY YEAR 

The response from Members who either attended the Gala Dinner, Exhibition, High Tea and/or 

viewed the videos has been overwhelming. Thank you to those who have contributed. 

The Centenary book the “Voices of Long Reef” will be available shortly.  

For those Members who have not collected their Centenary personalised bag tags they can be 

collected from reception. 

 

4. MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

Membership renewal was due by 31 May 2021. From 1 June you will not be able to book into the 

time sheets until you have renewed your membership.  

 

5. BOARD NOMINATION SESSION. 

We will be conducting a Board nomination session on Wednesday 23 June at 6pm. For those who 

maybe thinking of running for the Board, the session will outline the role and responsibilities of a 

Board Member, governance, risk management and compliance issues. If you wish to attend please 

contact myself or our General Manager Ben Russell by Friday 18 June at 5pm.  

 

6. AUSTRALIAN SPORTS FOUNDATION (ASF) 

There are currently two projects for which Members can to donate. The first project is the 

rejuvenation of bunkers. This is a long term project which the Board has already allocated $50,000 in 

next year’s budget. The second project is the replacement of the Bi-Fold doors which lead to the 

terrace in the Clubhouse. All donations are tax deductible. To make a donation please log on to our 

Australian Sports Foundation web site https://asf.org.au/projects/long-reef-golf-club/ and follow the 

instructions. 

 

 

 

Stay safe and stay well 
 

Stephen Twigg 

President 
 
Note: This document is not intended to be a minute of the relevant Board meeting but is intended to 

provide members with a summary of the significant decisions made or issues discussed by the Board at 

its most recent meeting. Certain matters may be commercially sensitive, subject to privacy 

considerations or otherwise confidential and will not be included in this summary document  
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